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BRISBANE
3 July 2017

PUBLIC NOTICE OF ALIGNMENT AMENDMENT TO THE BRISBANE CITY 
PLAN 2014 MADE UNDER THE ALIGNMENT AMENDMENT RULES AND 

THE PLANNING ACT 2016 , SECTION 293

Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday 30 May 2017 Brisbane City
Council made the Minor Amendment to Brisbane City Plan 2014  -
Planning Act 2016 alignment under the Alignment Amendment Rules
and section 293 of the Planning Act 2016 to the Brisbane City
Plan 2014 (the alignment amendment). The alignment amendment
will commence on Monday 3 July 2017.

The alignment amendment has the purpose and general effect of
responding to changes to decision-making rules, changes to regulated
content and the application of a new template for local government
planning schemes. The alignment amendment contains the following:

• wide-ranging terminology changes to replace terminology from
the Sustainable Planning Act 2009 with terminology used in the
Planning Act 2016 ;

• application of the Alignment Amendment Planning Scheme
Template changes including incorporation of the new mandatory
zone purpose and definitions;

• required technical revisions;

• amendments to improve and clarify assessment benchmarks,
including zone codes, to ensure they are sufficiently robust to
permit assessment as required by the decision rules for code
assessment.

A copy of the alignment amendment may be inspected at and
purchased from the Brisbane City Council Library and Customer
Service Centre, Level 1, North Quay Podium, Brisbane Square,
266 George Street, Brisbane. The Brisbane City Plan 2014 can also be
viewed online and downloaded at www.brisbane.qld.gov.au.

For further information, please either visit the Council Customer
Service Centre or telephone Council on 3403 8888.

Colin Jensen
Chief Executive Officer

Brisbane City Council


